Attachment G: End-of-Training Survey Email Reminder

From: NNPHI Convenings convenings@nnphi.org

To: [Auto-Populated- Individual Email Address of Registrant]





JUNE 12-13, 2019 | NEW ORLEANS

Dear [ExampleContactFirstName],

The PHIT <u>end of training evaluation</u> remains open for just one more day. Thanks to so many of you, we're at a xx% response rate. We'll be closing the evaluation tomorrow night – June xx, 2019. If you haven't already, please take just 4 minutes to complete the survey so we can learn from you how to make next year's PHIT even better. Tomorrow is also the last day to complete the session evaluations that are accessible from the PHIT app. Presenters look forward to your feedback so please complete for each session you attended.

Thanks to each of you for being a part of PHIT 2019.

PHIT Team
National Network of Public Health Institutes

